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I'm writing to say it is completely unreasonable to expect everyone in Oregon to vote 

in-person on the same day. Employers are not interested in letting people leave their 

workplace early to let us vote or giving us the day off. You would need to force 

businesses to close for the day and that's not going to happen. The costs associated 

with conducting mail-in voting are peanuts compared to the infrastructure necessary 

to support in-person voting that could actually facilitate everyone getting a fair 

chance. Because we all know in-person only voting is just a way to make sure 

working class people can't vote. Keep the mail-in voting process, which supports 

USPS. It allows for working people with busy schedules, like myself, to not miss their 

opportunity to exercise their rights and participate in this democracy. As a tax payer I 

expect Oregon officials to fight hard to keep mail-in voting and work for Oregonians, 

not against us. 


